
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

CITY COUNCIL

HELD ON 28 APRIL 2009
                                                                                                                                                                                                       

C.69/09
OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE ANNUAL REPORT



2008/09

A copy of the Annual Report of the Council’s Overview and Scrutiny function for 2008/09 had been circulated.  

Councillor Farmer (P) moved and Councillor Bainbridge seconded that consideration of the report be deferred to enable the report to be considered in detail by the three Overview and Scrutiny Committees.  In that respect it was proposed that special meetings of the Overview and Scrutiny Committees would be organised to take place on the same day in the week commencing 11 May.  This would enable consideration to be given to the Annual Report by the Members of the City Council who had served on the Overview and Scrutiny Committees during the municipal year 2008/09.  Councillor Farmer further proposed that the Infrastructure and Community Overview and Scrutiny Committees should meet first and submit their views to the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee and sought the Council’s agreement to the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee having delegated powers to draw together those comments and form the final recommendations to be submitted to Council.  

Following some discussion and voting thereon it was:

RESOLVED – (1)
That consideration of the Overview and Scrutiny Committees Annual Report for 2008/09 be deferred to enable the report to be considered in detail by the three Overview and Scrutiny Committees.

(2)
The Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee be given authority to draw together the views and comments of the Infrastructure and Community Overview and Scrutiny Committees to form the final recommendations for submission to Council.







